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Dear City Council:
For over 50 years now since I was trained by the US Military in the use
of Radiation as a Weapon of WAR, I have opposed the use of radiation for
all purposes. RADIATION KILLS and that is why the US Military uses it.
Radiation is itself a Crime Against Humanity among other crimes.    You
will be subjecting yourselves to arrest, trial, conviction and
sentencing. Is this what you want? Suppose you make a few million
dollars for Sebastopol's General Fund, is that worth going to prison
for, or worse? Do you care how many people you make sick or how many
people you kill? Do you care about violatiing the Constitution of the
United States of America? Do you care about violating the Constitution
of the State of California? Do you care about violation your own
ordinances and policies? Do you care that most people here in
Sebastopol do NOT want more radiation in their lives and don't want
radiation meters on water meters?   I dare you to think about my
questions and I double dare you to answer them. I know I've mentioned
it before, but you all need to go out and buy a copy of Radiation &
Human Health, by Dr. John Gofman and learn the true facts about the
dangers of radiation. I pray to GOD that he visit you in your dreams
before you vote on this matter and that he puts seeds of doubt in your
minds, such that you at least decide to study the issues I raise here
before making the deadly decision you seem poised to make.
I love you all and wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
Alan Horn - member of EMF Safety Network and Sebastopol Water
Information Group (SWIG)

